
“ELECTION VOTING AWARENESS RALLY” ON 10th 
APRIL 2024 

        On April 10, 2024, Jerusalem College of Engineering hosted an 

Election Voting Awareness Rally at its main gate. Organized by NSS 

Volunteers of Jerusalem college, the event aimed to educate and 

motivate students about the importance of voting. Vibrant banners, 

spirited speeches, and interactive sessions characterized the rally, 

emphasizing the pivotal role of young voters in shaping the nation's 

future. Attendees were equipped with essential information about 

voter registration and the electoral process. The rally concluded with 

a sense of unity and determination among participants to mobilize 

their peers for active participation in the upcoming elections. 

 



 


